
 

 
13th January 2020 

What’s going on this week?  

 
Over the past 9 years, millions of people have fled their homes in Syria because of the ongoing war 
and conflict happening there. Many people left their homes and belongings behind, including their 
pets. Mohammad Aljaleel from the city of Aleppo is one of the few who have remained and looks 
after thousands of abandoned cats. The smaller Syrian town of Kafr Nabl, is now home to more 
cats than people. Humans and cats provide comfort to one another in hard times.  
Salah Jaar, another man who has remained in Syria to help look after the stray cats, finds them a 
huge help in what must be a difficult place to be. 

Things to talk about at home… 
 Do you think pets or other animals can be classed as our friends? Talk about what kinds of 

things we think are important in a friendship.  
 Why do you think the cats help make the few people left in the Syrian towns lives better? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others on our discussion board: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 

 


